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Docket No. 50-3241 FEB 22 1083

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: B. Ralph Sylvia
Group Vice President
Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Ml 48166

Gentlemen:

On January 21, 1988, we received anonymous allegations rogardin? certain
practices at Forni 2. The details of these allegations are enclosed. Please
initiate an investigation into these matters and advise us mmediately if the
investigation identifies any impact on nuclear safety and to inform us of all
octiont you will take. We also request that a written report of the results

{our investigation and disposition of these matters be provided to us
uit 60 days cf receipt of this letter.

The response to this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures of the
Office of Honagtnnnt and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of
1980, PL-96-51

Your cocperation with us is appreciated. Should you have any guestions
regarding this matter, please contact R. Knop of my staff,

Sincerely,

Edward G, Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: As stated
ENCLOSURE CONTAINS INFORMATION EXEMPT FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE (10 CFR 2.790(a))
See Attached Distrioution 955‘*
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The Detroit Edison Company

istributi

¢c w/o enclosure:

Patricia Anthony, Licensing

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

DCD/ (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Commission

Harry H. Voight, Esq.

Michigan Department of
Public Health

Monroe County Office of
Civil Preparedness

FEB 22 1988




